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State Senator Hugh T. Farley (R, C, I - Schenectady) met with the executive directors of local

Boys & Girls Clubs on Feb. 8th to discuss issues the State’s youth are facing today. Included

in the meeting were(left to right) Richard Van Vorst, Executive Director of the Boys & Girls

Clubs of Southern Renselaer County; Shane Bargy, Executive Director of the Boys & Girls

Clubs of Schenectady; Senator Farley; and Landis Rush, Director of Government Relations.


